
 

 

       

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Declaration of Ferrari electronic AG for the fulfilment of the 
information obligation according to Article 33 of Regulation (EC) 
No. 1907/2006 (REACH) 
 
The European Regulation (EC) No. 1907/2006 (REACH) requires companies to provide relevant 
information on substances that pose risks to humans and the environment. On 29 October 2008, the 
European Chemicals Agency (ECHA) published for the first time a candidate list (Article 59 REACH, 
see http://echa.europa.eu) of substances of very high concern. The latest update to that list 
containing 240 substances of very high concern (SVHC) was published on January 23rd, 2024. 
 
Ferrari electronic is required by the legislator and by its customers to provide a proof that our 
products comply with the German and European law regulations.  
 
Ferrari electronic AG hereby confirms that its products and their packaging do not contain any 
substances on the candidate list with a concentration of more than 0.1% by weight. 
 
Teltow, January 24th, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dr. Rolf Fiedler 
Vorstand 
Ferrari electronic AG 
 


